
Submission to refuse DA2021/1164. 

We have been made aware of the DA for 521 Barrenjoey Road, on Balgowlah Bends, from a 
submission to council by Sue Martin. 

We completely concur with her explicit assessment, and asked council to reject the Application, 
and any future DA’s that may be submitted for development, which have similar accesses on 
any nearby blocks, which front this scenic but notoriously dangerous bendy road. 

Yours sincerely 

Karin & Doug Turner

Sent from my iPad

Sent: 12/08/2021 4:40:37 PM
Subject: DA2021/1164


